Ottawa, August 10th, 1926,

Herewith is a letter fram Miss Jean I. Gunn,
of the Canadian National Association 0f Trained Nurses, Toronto,
'togethsr with copy of my reply.

I sent you some correspondence from Miss Gunn

last week, at the suggestion of Sir Henry Drayton. I wonder if you

could advise whether or not it will be possible for you to meet her

requéest.

Yours faithfully,

-\\--~__-Private Secretary.

The Honourable E.B. Ryckman,
Toronto General Trust Building,
255 Bay Street,
Toronto.

Enclosure.
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